Fort Vannoy Site Council February 5, 2018

- Meeting began at 2:00 with Alicia Timbs, Josh Standley, Stephanie Nugent and Kathleen Suits in attendance.
- Revisited end of year celebration and barbecue plans tentatively set for June 7th. Each
 classroom will display students' work with dinner being served under the covered section
 outside the cafeteria. Families will be free to sit on the grounds nearby.
- In keeping with previously designated School Improvement Plans, we discussed the freshly updated signage displaying clearly marked OFFICE signs as well as the new NOBLES mascot! Parent and staff response are overwhelming.
- Ongoing discussion concerning possible blended classroom for next year. Based on current enrollment, a 1-2 blend seems likely. Still hoping to have a final decision by Spring Break. Alicia will email current certified staff to search for volunteers before posting the opening. .
- Discussed a school motto to coincide with the Nobles mascot. One possible consideration is "A Noble is a kind friend to all, and perseveres through challenges." We will continue to refine this at our next meeting. Possible staff/student T-shirts?
- Meeting adjourned at 3:00. Next meeting scheduled for March 5th @ 2:00.